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LCPAAA CHRISTMAS DINNER 
 

The LCPAAA  General Membership meeting, December 11th, will also be our annual   

Christmas Dinner. It starts at 7:00 pm in the  2nd floor conference room of the LPD Station  

Bring a food item to share and prepare to have a fun time as we wrap up another wonder-

ful year. If you have a question on what to bring, call Jane Hunter at 863-683-6205. 

COPS FOR KIDS 
ÊÕâèÕMç ÜÙàäÙæç ÕæÙ ÜÕæØ Õè ëãæß !!! 

LPDõS Crime Prevention Team had the honor of shopping for 

the Cops for Kids event December 13th. 
  
Thereõs still time to donate...drop off an unwrapped gift at the 

Police Station, before December 8th.   

A HOLIDAY TIP from your Police Departmenté 

keep your packages in your trunk or out of sight 

 

LOCK IT UP so you can WRAP IT UP 

COMING EVENTS  
 

2012 
 

December 11, LCPAAA General 
Membership Meeting, Christmas 
Dinner, LPD conference room, 2nd 
floor at 7:00 pm 
 
December 13, Cops for Kids 
LPD station, 6:00 pm 
 

2013 
 

February 2, Chalk for Charity, 
LDPAAA and Knights of Columbus, 
Downtown Lakeland 
 
February 9, Kiwanis Pancake   
Festival, Tiger Town Hanger 
 
 



THE LAKELAND BEAT                                                             Page 2 
LAKELAND CITIZEN POLICE ACADEMY GRADUATING CLASS 27 

 
On November 8, 2012, the 27th CPA class held their graduation ceremonies at The Lake Mirror Center. Congratulations to 

our 49 graduates.  As with any organization, so many things would not be possible without the help of volunteers. As a CPA 

graduate, the next step would be to join the Alumni Association and begin working with the Lakeland Police Department as 

they strive to serve and protect the citizens of Lakeland. For information contact Linda Bowlin, Membership Chairman at  

lkbowlin@seu.edu 
 

Keeping with tradition, Richard Derk, President of the LCPAAA, presented a check to Chief Womack for the K-9 Unit from 

the Heroõs Bar-B-Que fundraiser.   

LAKELAND CITY COMMISSION RECOGNIZES K-9 TEAMS & K-9 CARE 
 

Lakeland Police Chief, Lisa Womack, recognized LPDõs K-9 dog and officer teams at the 

November 22nd, City Commissioners meeting for winning a large number of national 

awards  at the USPCA competition in Punta Gorda, Fl. (refer to November issue for results) 

 

In addition to recognizing the K-9 Teams, the City Commissioners honored the new K-9 

Care partnership the police department has formed with local veterinarians to provide a 

program of medical care for the dogs after they retire from police work. Dr. Donna 

McWilliams (pictured with Chief Womack) from My Petõs Animal Hospital in Lakeland, ex-

plained the program. While the K-9õs are on duty, their medical expenses are paid by the 

Lakeland Police Department, once the dogs retire, their medical expenses become the 

responsibility of their handlers. Dr. McWilliams has agreed to provide medical care for 

two of the retired dogs; Dr. David Lee and Dr. Robert Houghton each  agreed to provide 

care for three retired dogs; and Privileged Critters Animal Hospital will treat one of the 

retired dogs. Other veterinarians in the county have expressed interest in extending the 

program to other law enforcement agencies such as the Polk County Sheriffõs Office. 

COPS CARE CLOSET 
 

November 19th, the Cops Care Closet had itõs big Kick-Off Event at Lakeland Senior High School. As the photos indicate, the 

community was very generous. This is an on-going event started by the Lakeland Police Department School Resource Unit 

providing children, ages K thru 12, with clothing they can feel proud in, ultimately improving their self-esteem leading to 

better grades and opportunities. These are children from Polk County Public schools who are in need or homeless. 

Drop off boxes are located at LPD, Southside Cleaners, Touch of Class Dry Cleaners, Elite Cleaners and Launderers and  

Regal $1.95 Cleaners, along with 16 schools. For school locations call the LPD School Resource Unit at 834-8962.  


